
C ITY O F R E D M O N D 
T R A N S P O R T A T I O N S E R V I C E S 

Do you have an opinion about traffic conditions on Avondale Road? 
How about Union Hill Road at the terminus of SR 520? 

Redmond Way where it intersects East Lake Sammamish Parkway? 
Are you concerned about the impact of future development 

on traffic in Southeast Redmond? 
If you answered yes to any of these questions 

this is the meeting for you! 

www.redmond.gov/connectingredmond/studies/sestudy.asp 

The expected outcome of the Greater Southeast 
Redmond Area Transportation Study is a  
preferred transportation plan for the Southeast  
Redmond area that addresses congestion relief 
and mobility for all modes of travel, with a  
special emphasis on the movement of goods  
and services. 
 
Leading up to the meeting on May 20, City  
staff solicited opinions from area business  
owners via a freight mobility survey conducted 
in January and from key stakeholders during a 
February planning charrette.   
 
Now we want to hear from you.   
 
As a Redmond resident or roadway user, your  
opinion is a valuable component of this study.  
Your direct involvement with the Greater  
Southeast Redmond Area Transportation Study 
will help identify your key issues so we can 
work towards solutions. 
 
At 5:30 PM, a brief presentation will be  
followed by a short question and answer session.  
Meeting participants will then break out into 
small groups to talk about transportation issues 
in Southeast Redmond that are specific to  
pedestrians and bicyclists, transit, and freight 
and trucks.  A fourth break out group will focus 
on roadways like NE 76 Street, the main 
east/west corridor through Southeast Redmond 
from Redmond Way to 192 Avenue NE. 
 
Please join us at Redmond City Hall on May 20.   
Share your opinion, shape your community.   

 

For more information about the  
Greater Southeast Redmond Area Transportation Study  

contact Lei Wu in Transportation Services at  
lwu@redmond.gov or at 425.556.2749. 

 

Greater Southeast Redmond Area Transportation Study 



CITY OF REDMOND 
TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

15670 NE 85 Street 
Redmond WA  98052 

GREATER  
SOUTHEAST REDMOND  

AREA 
Wednesday May 20, 2009 

from 5:00 to 7:30 PM 
Redmond City Hall 
15670 NE 85 Street  

Refreshments will be provided 

Join a public discussion 
about transportation in the 

 

We’ve heard  
from  

local businesses. 
 

We’ve heard  
from  

the stakeholders. 
 

Now we want  
to hear from 

YOU! 


